GE Subcommittee Notes

Jan 23, 2009

Present: Karolyn van Putten, Vina Cera, Ann McMurdo, Cheli Fossum

Cheli shared something with the group that was from the learning assessment list serve: 

College of the Canyons developed a method for assessment of institutional outcomes, and what they decided to do sounds a lot like what we decided to do.

A general protocol was chosen for the assessment of GE outcomes:

We will PILOT the assessment of 2-4 GE outcomes this semester.

Ahead of time, we will find an example rubric to share with the working group as a place to start.

We will also draft a short set of possible survey questions related to the stated outcome.

We will recruit people to participate in pilot testing the assessment. We’ll start with maybe 5 instructors from different departments for each GE area.

The group will meet, discuss and modify the rubric, discuss logistics.

There will be an introductory meeting, then time to think, then another prep meeting during which people will agree on changes to the rubric and survey questions.

Participants will also need to agree on “criteria for success”.

These participants will agree to administer the assessment this semester.

Each participant will evaluate the work of their class according to the rubric.

There will be a long meeting at the end of the semester (or after the semester is over) during which participants discuss their results.

- assessment method can be modified for later use (next semester)

- discussion of what was learned and proposals for changes/improvements to the GE program. Would be good if the results were shared college-wide.

Report on results.

Stipend of $250 for participants. They must participate in the meetings and discussions too.

This assessment would be broadened to include more participating instructors the following semester.

Areas chosen:

Math

Social Sciences

Computer Literacy

Science

To do next: Contact faculty – recruit!!

